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Philipstown Planning Board



 
     Public Hearing - September 28, 2006
The Philipstown Planning Board for the Town of Philipstown, New York will hold a public hearing on Thursday, September 28, 2006 at 7:30 p.m. at the VFW Hall, Kemble Avenue, Cold Spring, New York to consider the following application:



Carlson Construction Management Co. Inc. - Application dated July 20, 2006 for a request for re-approval of a five lot residential single family subdivision. The property is located on Torchia Road in the Town of Philipstown in a B-2 and R-40 district.  Total acreage is 16.446.  Tax Map #27.16-1-28&29.

At said hearing all persons will have the right to be heard.  Copies of the application, plat map, site plan and related material may be seen in the Office of the Planning Board at the Town Hall.

Dated at Philipstown, New York, this 1st day of September, 2006.

George Cleantis, Chairman

